
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 
 

SUNDAY MASSES :  6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :      Mon      Mass      5pm  (Church)  

              Tues      Mass      9.30am 

              Wed      Mass      9.30am   &  1.30pm  (Fernhill Mercy) 

              Thurs    Mass      9.30am       

               Fri  Comm   Service     9.30am  

CONFESSIONS :  Next Sat, Feb 4th at 5pm 

Feast of the Presentation of the Lord   Thurs Feb 2nd  

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS : 

This  Week  : )    6pm     Volunteers 

   )   9am     Volunteers   

   )  11am    Volunteers            

Next Week :      6pm     H  McGrath,  S  Bartl,  Z  Burgess 

      9am      T  Duggan,  B  Dunne,  M  Noonan,  G  Ryan 

                    11am       L  James,  B  Bracchi,  M Mutimer,  N  Camera 

READERS : 

This  Week :    6pm       9am       11am    -  Volunteers 

Next Week :    6pm   C  Dunn  &  Z  Burgess    9am    J  Standish  &  P  Hetherington 

       11am    C  Hill  &  C  O’Reilly 

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
29th  January  2012 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH   NOTICES       

4th  SUNDAY   of  ORDINARY TIME 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY : 1st   Reading .....Bk  of  Job          7:1-4.6-7 

YR B      2nd Reading ....1st let St Paul Corinth      9:16-19.22-23 

              Gospel ...............Mark               1:29-39  



RED  CROSS  BLOOD SERVICE : 

Once again we vont your Blooooood!! 

Location :  Masonic Hall, 23 Abbott St 

Date  :      Friday 3rd Feb 

Time  :      9.30am  -  3.30pm 

To secure your appointment please : 

Call 13 14 95   or email 
dpallen@redcrossblood.org.au 

THANKS  FROM  FR  FRANK : 

   I would like to express my thanks for all the Christmas 
greetings, gifts and cards which I received from               
parishioners. 

   Many thanks too for the words of appreciation. 

SOCIAL  JUSTICE  GROUP :   Will meet on Wednesday,   February 8th 

at 7.30pm in the New Meeting Room. 

Conversational Italian 
 

The conversational Italian class 
will recommence on Monday the 
6th February. 
If you would like to learn some 
Italian language in a friendly and 
informal atmosphere please ring 
Howard Wright on 95988947. 

PROJECT  COMPASSION :   Sr Margaret Fyfe of Caritas Australia invites 

all to the launch of Project Compassion 2012  ............ 

“If you want peace work for justice”  regarding the continuing     

journey of the people of Timor Leste on Tuesday 21st February @ noon @   
Cathedral Room, Cardinal Knox Centre, 383 Albert St, East Melbourne.    
Pancake lunch provided.             See Flyer in foyer for more information. 

CUPPAS  AFTER  MASSES 
(9am and 11am) : 

Next Sunday February 5th in foyer.   

All  Warmly Welcome. 

CATECHUMATE  GROUP : 

Will have its first meeting for 2012 on Wednesday, Feb 8th at 5pm in the New 
Meeting Room. 



WELCOME  to  BAPTISMAL  FAMILIES: 

  The first occasion on which we will be welcoming 
families who are presenting children for baptism will 
be next Sunday February 5th at the 11am Mass. 

This is a two-minute ceremony at the Mass which will 
take the place of the Creed at that Mass.   

We will have parishioners present who have volunteered to welcome 
these new families and be with them at Mass. 

SHORT COURSES COMPUTER       
TRAINING :     Terms 1 & 2 
(Semester1) 2012 

  All courses are held in the Brighton 
Library training room and have been 
designed to cater for those who are 
relatively new to computers and want 
to be sure of a  gentle pace of learn-
ing.   

The courses are conducted by experi-
enced trainers. 

Comprehensive notes are pro-
vided for all of the full-fee 
courses. 

       Co u r s e s 
range from 
Windows XP & 
the Internet, 
M/Soft Word 
etc, Buying 
and Selling on 
e-Bay, Digital 
Pix,  Email, 
iTunes & iPods 

and much more! 

     For further details contact Library 
Admin on 9591 5907.         Bookings 
are essential. 

Also see flyer in foyer of church. 

THANKS  from  ST  VINCENT  
DE  PAUL  SOCIETY : 

On behalf of all members of St Vincent 
de Paul Society at Sacred Heart, I 
would like to thank most sincerely the 
parishioners for their generous dona-
tions of gifts and money for our Christ-
mas Jesse Tree.  

We were overwhelmed with your gen-
erosity!     Because of this many   
families, especially the children, had a 
very Happy Christmas.  

I would especially like to thank Peta 
Wassell for organizing the setting up of 
the tree and the students of Sacred 
Heart for the tags. 

Once again „Thanks‟ 

Margaret Whelan, President 
St Vincent de Paul Society 
Sandringham 



THE  SICK :   Jenni  North,  Timothy Sim,   Joseph Batour,   Fr Adrian Lyons SJ,   

Carl Scholtz,   Marie Wood,   Andrew Noone,    Anne Fikkers,   Max Ager,     

Laurina Andrews,   Tess Lloyd,    Viv  Strafford,    Norm Griffiths     

RECENTLY  DECEASED:    

ANNIVERSARIES :    Colleen Crump,  Kath Maher,  Peter Corcoran,  Pam 

McLean 

COLLECTION   COUNTERS :   

THIS WEEK:     Team 4:   P  Thorp,    R  Clark,  M  Love,    J  McCartney,  P  Myers 

NEXT WEEK:    Team 5:   M  Cobal,    M  Holland,  A  Power,   N  Jencik 

 
 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :   

29 /01  Volunteers      Flowers      Sue  Hanna 

05 /02      Volunteers             Flowers      Kym Hardeman 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

   

BAPTISM  THIS  SUNDAY 

 
    Angus  David  Picking 

    son  of  David  &  Joanne 

 


